RENSSELAER CENTRAL SCHOOLS CORPORATION
BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES
BOARD BITS - JULY 5, 2022

Superintendent Craig administered the Oath of Office to Re-Appointed Board Member Gary
Braasch.

Mr. Gary Braasch was elected Board President for 2022-2023.

Mr. Kevin Armold was elected Board Vice-President for 2022-2023
Mrs. Janice Deno was elected Board Secretary for 2022-2023.
Jacob Ahler was approved as local School Attorney.

Mike Lacey of Hulse, Lacey, Hardacre and Shine, P.C. was approved as School Attorney for
special assignments.

Board Members volunteered for several committees for 2022-2023.

The Board set meeting dates for the 3™ Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. with the exception of
September and October, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.

Mr. Charlie Parrish and Mr. Gary Braasch submitted Uniform Conflict of Interest Disclosure
Statement for 2022-2023.

The Board approved permission for the payment of bills early, before regular board meetings,
due to due dates and to avoid penalties.

Superintendent Craig updated the Board on summer projects.
The Board set the Corporation mileage rate at .48 cents.

The Board gave permission for Superintendent Craig to accept resignations and hire personnel
as needed throughout the school year.

The Board approved one (1) 2022-2023 Student Transfer Request.

The Board accepted the following resignations:
o Tracy Kalbaugh — High School Spanish Teacher
o Sarah Taylor — Van Intermediate School Teacher
o Tim Taylor — Van Intermediate School Teacher

The Board approved the following 2022-2023 Hiring Recommendations:
Sabrina D.M. Nellis — Middle School Assistant Principal

Kasey Buschman — Van Intermediate School Teacher

Nicole Warren — Van Intermediate School Teacher

Leah Stitz Mathew — Middle School Counselor

David Addison — High School Agriculture Teacher
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